
ST.MARY’S RC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
WE PRAY, PLAY & RESPECT ALL 

 
 
 

 

June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child’s End of Key Stage 1 SATs assessments will be completed throughout the next week 
(week commencing 24th June). Although these assessments are no longer statutory, we will 
continue to use the assessments to make judgements alongside our on-going teacher 
assessments. 
 
The assessments will be completed in small groups as part of ‘Secret Agent Training’ (SATs). This 
has been the case for the past few years at St Mary’s and the children have enjoyed completing 
the assessments alongside other challenges set by the ‘Agents’. 
 
Please can you ensure that your children are in school promptly every day so that the assessments 
can run smoothly. 
 
Finally, the children have completed assessments throughout the year so this will not be 
something new to them. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions please contact your child’s 
teacher on class dojo. 
 
 
Miss Dovey 
Assistant Headteacher/KS1 Lead 
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